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Yes, I support SB210. In person, same day voting, with legal citizen ID is my belief. I 

have lived in Oregon all my life and remember the days of in person voting in our 

local precincts, with real people accepting our ballots and marking off our name that 

we voted. I believe it was more secure. There were no mail delays, no lost or stolen 

ballots, and ballots were counted that night after polls closed with results tabulated by 

morning. Only legal, absentee ballots fall outside that realm. Voting is a hugely 

important privilege for citizens. We need to take the time to show up in person to vote 

and reduce the risk of loss, delay, fraud or manipulation. Vote YES on SB210. Thank 

you.  


